
Dear Members of the Redistricting Committee:   
 
I’m a third-generation native Oregonian and proud graduate of the University of Oregon, class of 1972. 
 
As an important community of interest, the UO should be preserved in redistricting to ensure effective 
representation. 
 
The proposed “Map A” divides the University into three different House Districts and three different 
Senate Districts – exactly what the redistricting law seeks to prevent. 
 
I support “Map C”, which preserves the University as a community of interest and ensures its effective 
representation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Donovan L. Mack 
2572 Elysium Ave  
Eugene, OR 97401 
 


